
 

NMA HEAD OFFICE MOVES TO NEW ENGLAND VILLE

Freetown, 8th November 2016. The National Minerals Agency (NMA) wishes to inform the
general public that we are moving our Head Office from 13 Wilkinson Road to the New NMA
Compound at New England Ville, adjacent the Ministry of Social Welfare, Gender and
Children’s Affairs.

In view of the above, the general public is informed that effective Monday, 28th November
2016; all official transactions with the NMA Head Office should be done at the NMA Compound
at New England Ville, Freetown.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

For more information contact: info@nma.gov.sl;
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